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Student Convoy to a Factory in Tenth of Ramadan City on October 26, 
2019    

 

Report on the Student Convoy to a Factory in Tenth of Ramadan City on 
Saturday, October 26, 2019 

Tanta University  

   Community Service and Environmental Development Sector and 
professors from Department of Chemistry organized and supervised a 
student convoy to visit a factory on Sunday, October 27, 2019 for 35 
students from Department of Chemistry who are specialized in Special 
Chemistry and who study the course of Chemical Dyeing.  

   The visit started at 8: 30 a.m. to Eshrim Net Group for Textile, Dyeing and 
Preparation in Tenth of Ramadan City. There was previous coordination 
between the Faculty and the company. Students paid for the trip.  

  Professors from Department of Chemistry at the Faculty, namely Prof. 
Abdel Baset Shokr, Prof. Mohammed Saked and Prof. Mohammed 
Mubarak, travelled with the students and supervised the convoy. They 
watched the stages of preparing fabric for dyeing at the company and 
dyeing the final product with different dyes. Students visited the exhibition 
of products made by the company.  

 

Faculty Vice Dean for Community Service and Environmental Development  

Prof. Al-Sayed Ibrahim Al-Sayed Salem   

 

 

 


